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EQUITY AND EXCELLENCE

April 5, 2022
RE: All Saints Preschool
Dear Parent:
This letter is to inform you that the child care center license for All Saints Preschool located at
3 Chevy Chase Circle, Chevy Chase, MD 20815 is inmediately suspended. Under Maryland law, the Office of

Child Care shall notify all parents of children attending the child care center of this emergency suspension
action.

The OCC based its emergency suspension action on All Saints Preschool non-compliances with child care
center regulations.

This emergency suspension action takes effect immediately upon the Center’s receipt of the suspension
notice. The Center may appeal the suspension action. If the Administrative Law Judge upholds the emergency
suspension action following a hearing, then All Saints Preschool must abide by the decision.

It is the responsibility of the Office of Child Care to assist parents affected by this action to make other
child care arrangements. If you need assistance in finding new child care, please call: LOCATE Child Care at
877-261-0060 or online at www.marylandfamilynetwork.org . Information can also be found at
www.checkcemd.org regarding child care. If your child is in the Child Care Scholarship program, you must
choose a program that is participating in Maryland EXCELS, Maryland’s quality rating and improvement system.
You can find participating programs at marylandexcels.org under Find a Program.

If you wish to receive additional information, you may submit a written request to
msde.pia@maryland.gov or to the Office of Child Care, please call the Montgomery County Child Care
Resource and Referral Center, LOCATE: Child Care at 1-877-261-0060.

If you should have any questions concerning child care or need further assistance regarding this matter, please
call the Office at 240-314-1400 and occSmont.msde@maryland.gov .

Sincerely,

Laurie Moran

Laurie Moran, M.Ed.
Regional Manager

MSDE Office of Child Care
cc:Office of the Attorney General
Lou Valenti, Branch Chief, Licensing
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